
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Dear Sir/Madam 

 

LETTER OF APPRECIATION 

Thank you for lending your support to Papas Land by generously donating to your programs.  

 

Your financial support is even more appreciated at this time. We are growing our programs 

and, we hope, forging lasting relationships with organizations and individual donors. We 

invite you to visit our Web site to learn more about our activities and accomplishments.  

 

Your generosity and support are making it possible for us to help more hungry people and 

keep more impoverished children in school. Thank you! 

 

 

Ward regards, 

 

Mr. Ogunduyliemi Felix 

Founder/Director 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

USA: 3540 Crain Highway Suite 349, Bowie Maryland 20716. Tel: +13018502559. Email: skypower898@aol.com 

Nigeria:  12 Redemption Street,  Sabo, Ondo City, Ondo State. Tel: 0112349070312131 or   0112348156774104 

 

Our Ref:     Your Ref: ________________________              Date:  

EDUCATE A WOMAN. EDUCATE THE WORLD 



 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


